

CLAMP 2017-08-16 Meeting notes

Date

16 Aug 2017

Attendees

- [Christophe Closset](#)
- [Ron Shacham](#)
- [Guangrong Fu](#)
- [Pamela Dragosh](#)
- Jeremy Le CLEC'H (Orange)
- A few other people (sorry didn't had time to catch your names)

Goals

- R1 Status
- Other topics

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
10min	R1 Status	Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Presented dashboard status• Discussed about design status• Discussed about Seed code and automation running as well as Docker container availability
5min	Integration trials	Pam/Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Integration between policy and clamp should start end of next week, Pam will set up a call late next week to initiate this

Action items

